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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
OPEN NIGHT 
Last Thursday we opened our school and classrooms 
to our community and what a brilliant night it was. The 
highlight for me was wandering through the classes 
and seeing students showing such immense pride in 
their work.  
 

A huge thank you to the staff for putting in an 
incredible amount of work to showcase their students 
work and an equally huge thanks to parents, 
guardians and loved ones for attending. It epitomised 
the strong connection between school and community 
and the mutual trust and respect that has been 
developed over many years.  
 

FACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
What an incredible day we had at this years Annual 
School Faction Athletics Carnival! Our community 
came together for a mostly dry, fun-filled day that 
highlighted the CARE values of our school.  
 

To see our students cheer on every single participant, 
regardless of whether they won their race or won their 
own individual challenge was something I felt 
immeasurable pride in. Well done to all who 
competed (students and parents), were awarded 
ribbons, won individual rewards or who just tried their 
best.  
 

You are all legends and a special well done to Makuru 
on winning the day! To our dedicated P&C and 
hardworking staff, your efforts ensured that the 
carnival was a resounding success. Special thanks to 
Lucy Martin and Nikita Gabrielson for their incredible 
work behind the scenes and on the day. Our efforts 
now turn to the Interschool Athletics Carnival being 
held tomorrow (Thursday) where we are hosting this 
years event. Go East Hammy! 
 

DANCE TO THE STARTS 
So another term ends but on with the show. Next term 
our students will be turning to the stage as 
preparations for our night of nights, the annual ‘Dance 
to the Stars’ begins. Students from Pre-primary to 
Year 6 will be preparing throughout Term 4 in 
preparation for the show on Thursday, 5 December.  
 

 
REPORTING TO PARENTS 
The Department of Education is working to clarify the 
requirements for end-of-semester reports, aiming to 
reduce red tape and workload for staff by reviewing 
the current policy. As information comes to hand, 
East Hamilton Hill Primary School will, in consultation 
with our community through the School Board review 
our practice. If we identify possible changes to ensure 
we align with department policy, we will notify our 
community prior to this. 
 

EARLY STUDENTS ON SCHOOL SITE 
Recently, we've noticed an increase in students 
arriving at school before the designated school 
opening time which is 8:00am. While we appreciate 
the enthusiasm and commitment of our students, we 
want to ensure their safety and well-being by 
ensuring there are adequate measures in place to 
keep them safe. If parents and/or guardians need to 
drop their children off prior to our opening hours, 
TheirCare which is an Out of School Care facility 
operating on our site, are available to cater for your 
requirements from 6:15am. By working together, we 
can help make sure our school remains a safe and 
nurturing environment for all students. Should you 
have any questions or need further information, 
please contact the school office. 
 

FREE VACSWIM LESSON & POOL ENTRY 
VacSwim are offering FREE swimming lessons for 
children aged 5 to 17 during the December and 
January school holidays. 
 
Enrolment close Wednesday, 16/10/2024. 
 
More information can be found here:  
education.wa.edu.au/vacswim 
 
 

Craig Beard 

PRINCIPAL 
craig.beard@education.wa.edu.au 

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/vacswim
mailto:Grady.Scheiblehner@education.wa.edu.au


 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

We had a wonderful response to our first Scholastic 
Book Fair held in Week 6 and 7 of this term.  
 
We sold $2,983.00 worth of books and stationery and 
our school rewards came to $759.00 which will go 
towards new library resources. 
 
I wish to thank the school community in supporting this  
wonderful event. I also wish to thank fellow staff 
members for their help before and after school while 
the fair was operating and to our lovely admin ladies 
for sorting out the payment side of things. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Kerrie Thomi 
Library Officer 
 

TERM DATES 2024 
 

*Term 1 Wednesday, 31 January -  
 Thursday, 28 March 2024 
*Term 2  Monday, 15 April 2024 -  
 Friday, 28 June 2024 
*Term 3  Monday 15 July 2024 -   
 Friday, 20 September 2024 
*Term 4  Monday, 7 October 2024 -  
 Thursday, 12   December 2024 
 

Professional Development Days 2024  

*Term 1 Friday 1 March 2024 
*Term 2 Friday 26 April 2024 
*Term 3 Friday 16 August 2024 
*Term 4 Friday 13 December 2024 

ECLIPSE UNIVERSAL 
 UNIFORM SHOP - NEWS 

The Uniform Shop now provides an online 
service and delivered to the school every 
Friday. 
 

See all information via the school website: 
https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/
uniforms/ 
 
Phone: 08 9249 4344 (8:30am – 4:30pm Mon to Fri)  

Email:     reception@eclipseuniversal.com.au  
Website: www.eclipseuniversal.com.au 
                 (Password - EHPS0016) 

Tod CARE Certificates, Term 3 13/09/2024 

ASPIRE!  

Pre-Primary A Valentina 
Lucy 

Pre-Primary B Otto 
Isabella 

 Room 1 Wolfie 
Isaiah 

Room 13 Kasey-Lee 
Adeline 

Room 14 Lumen 
Aaron 

Room 15 Caleb 
Melaleuca 

Room 16 Kayden C 
Layla C 

Room 17 Maya 
Flynn N 

Room 9 Djiva 
Ngawhetu 

EAST HAMILTON HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

My Child / Children will not be returning to 

East Hamilton Hill Primary School in 2025.  

(Not applicable to Year 6 students) 

Name:____________________________ 

Current Year Level: _____ 

Name:____________________________ 

Current Year Level: _____ 

 

Signed:___________________________ 

Name of School transferring to: 

_________________________________ 

Please return this form as soon as possible 

or contact us on 9487 9300. 

https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/uniforms/
https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/uniforms/
https://schooluniformstore.com.au/


 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
FOR 2024 

 

TERM 3 - 2024 
 

 Week 10 - Thursday, 19 September 2024 Interschool 
Athletics Carnival. 
Friday, 20 September 2024 Last day of Term 3. 
 

 
School returns for Term 4 - Monday, 7 October 2024. 

 
For all other important dates that may arise we  
will update the Term Planner as needed and send 
notes home. 

MERENY- AP YANGINY  
(CANTEEN) NEWS 

 

Please note cut off times for ordering food on the 
canteen days (Wednesdays and Fridays) is 7:00am 
for the online ordering on “My School Connect” and 
9:00am at the Canteen window. Unfortunately, the 
EHHPS Canteen team can’t take late orders. 
 
Visit My School Connect: 
https://myschoolconnect.com.au/east-hamilton-hill-ps-
canteen 

 
Sharon Borehan 
Canteen Manager 

https://myschoolconnect.com.au/east-hamilton-hill-ps-canteen/e5201s01sv001.green.schools.internal/fsE5201S01-StaffFolders$/E2061598/My%20Documents/BACKUP015
https://myschoolconnect.com.au/east-hamilton-hill-ps-canteen/e5201s01sv001.green.schools.internal/fsE5201S01-StaffFolders$/E2061598/My%20Documents/BACKUP015


 

 

Faction Athletics Carnival 02/09/24 & 06/09/24 


